
 

Fife and Kinross Group 

 

Event Update 

“The Importance of Fleecefauld Meadows to the 
Scottish Wildlife Trust“ will take place on Tuesday 2nd 
February at 7.30 and NOT Tuesday 16th Feb as stated.  

 

Venue is St Andrews University Chemistry Department, 
Lecture Theatre A, Purdie Building, North Haugh, St 
Andrews, KY16 9ST.  

 

Contact Paul Blackburn 01382 542826 for further 

details. 

 


